
Notices 

Notice No 20140822-30 Notice Date 22 Aug 2014

Category Compliance Segment General

Subject Updation of mobile nos. and email-ids of clients

Content

The Exchange has issued several notices in the past, advising the trading members to update the mobile nos. and email-ids of their clients in the UCC database.

In this regard SEBI has advised that, the trading members having their own websites should display on their websites the following ticker message for their clients.

Ticker message 

Attention Investors

"Prevent Unauthorised transactions in your account --> Update your mobile numbers/email IDs with your stock brokers. Receive information of your transactions

directly from Exchange on your mobile/email at the end of the day .......... Issued in the interest of investors"

It may be noted that this message shall remain on the website of the members, on permanent basis, at the prominent place.

Trading Members are requested to take note of the above and comply.

Gopalkrishnan Iyer
Sr. General Manager

Ravindra Palande
Asst. General Manager
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